## **Meg Healy**

From: Kari G <

**Sent:** Friday, February 28, 2020 11:25 AM

**To:** Regional Housing

**Subject:** RHNA Orange County increase

Categories: Response Required, Record

Hello,

As a resident of Yorba Linda, I do not agree with the recent methodology that shifts 75,000 housing units to Orange County. This methodology increased the city of Yorba Linda's obligation to 2322 housing units. This is a ridiculous increase of 1,122%!!! At the next SCAG's meeting I hope you take this huge increase into consideration. This is not OK for our city.

Thank you,

Kari Geosano Yorba Linda resident since 2003